Online and In-Person

Public Involvement

Bridge Replacement on AL-27 over Deal Creek

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to replace the bridge over Deal Creek on AL-27 20
miles north of Dothan in Dale County, Alabama. Information about the project is available to the public for review

and comment. Your comments may be provided by mail, email, or voicemail described below. Comments for the

proposed project must be submitted by August 19, 2022.
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Project Description

¢+ Replacement of the bridge on AL-27
over Deal Creek with a bridge culvert

+ Detour will be provided from Ozark AL
-105 through Skipperville to AL-10 in
Abbeville, Alabama.

¢ The proposed project is approximately
a quarter mile in length.

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO:

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com

Email: al27-bridge-comments@dot.state.al.us

Phone: (334) 808-2946 (3 minute limit)

Mail Comments to:

Alabama Department of Transportation

Southeast Regional Office
100 Capitol Commerce Blvd.,
Suite 210, Bldg. B
Montgomery, AL 36117.

In-Person Public Meeting
An informal meeting will be held:

Tuesday August 9 2022
5:00 P.M. until 7:00 P.M.

Echo Fire/Rescue Community Facility
11687 AL-27
Newville, AL 36353

PLEASE CALL 334-353-6897 FOR SPECIAL ASSIS-
TANCE.
REQUEST FOR SPECIAL ASSISTANCE SHOULD BE
RECEIVED AT LEAST TWO (2) BUSINESS DAYS

Comments on the proposed project need to be submitted by August 19, 2022.




